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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

I hope this email finds you well. | am writing this as not only an employee or Netflix, but also as an employer to
my crew. | understand the fact that a television documentary crew can disrupt small town routine and living. | fully
admit this is true just by our presence being in the town of Petersburg - new faces, etc. And | am aware that there
are also some hunting concerns with our presence. While | cannot say that the specific area of Little Duncan Bay
will have the same hunting opportunities as it does this time of year when camera crews are not around, what |
can say is that we are extremely respectful. We engage in clean up as we scout the area and if we continued to
film. So far, we have found numerous debris - mainly buoys and buckets, with the occasional beer can. And each
time, we pick it up and bring it with us as we walk the banks. | attached a picture for you to reference.

Obviously the commerce is always impactful when a crew films and lives in a town. This will be no different.

We look forward to interacting and engaging more with the people of this city.

- Mike Odair
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EXECUTIVE PRODUCER



